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The Committee on Teacher Education (COTE) at IUPUI met twice during the 2013-2014 academic year.   

During the December 2013 meeting a proposal to accept BIOL 10011: Principles of Biomedical Science as 

a general education course in lieu of BIOL N102 and a policy stating that students in the elementary 

teacher education or T2T elementary program may complete only one dual licensure student teaching 

placement as part of their teacher education program of study were approved for IUPUI.  New 

undergraduate certificates in literacy and learning, Inclusive Special Education in Urban Schools (K-12), 

and ENL were also approved for IUPUI.  A revised proposal for a B.S. in Elementary Education for the 

Columbus campus was approved. 

During the spring meeting the committee approved a science/mathematics concentration for IUPUI 

elementary majors and discussed a proposed merger plan for the T2T and Woodrow Wilson. 
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